
CHURCH WEEKLY ANNOUNCEMENTS 10/17/2021 
 

FALL REVIVAL | REACHIING OUR COMMUNITY | SUNDAY NIGHTS IN OCTOBER 6PM 

Fall Revival continues tonight @ 6PM with guest speaker Brandon Lewis, Pastor of Cave Spring Baptist Church. 

Childcare provided for bed babies through 3 years old. A love offering will be received. 
 

HOW WE GOT THE BIBLE SERIES 

Bro. Mahlon begins a new Wednesday series: How We Got The Bible this Wednesday at 12 Noon and 6PM. 
 

SPECIAL MUSICAL GUESTS 

Next Sunday we’ll have musical guests from the Lafayette Christian School High School Choir in Indiana leading 

worship, and guest speaker Bro. Michael Mason. 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Operation Christmas Child runs through October 31st. Please see the display in the Welcome Center for all the 

details or see Mrs. Kari Riffe. 
 

WOMEN ON MISSION MEETING 

Women on Mission will meet this Tuesday, October 19th 6PM – 8PM in the Fellowship Hall for their monthly 

meeting. Guest speaker will be a local police officer with a special focus on “Women’s Safety.” All ladies are 

invited. For more information, please see Ann LaChance or Jeni Jordan.  
 

FALL FESTIVAL 

We’ll host a community Fall Festival Wednesday, October 27th 6PM – 8PM in the Fellowship Hall. We’ll have 

traditional carnival activities, lots of candy and food. This will be a wonderful outreach opportunity. 
 

WOMEN ON MISSION BIBLE STUDY 

Women on Mission will host a bible study series on Elijah by Priscilla Shirer Sunday nights @ 6:30PM in 

November and December. For more information and to sign up, please see Jeni Jordan 256-565-0733. 
 

DEACON NOMINATIONS 

Deacon Nominations will be accepted next Sunday, 10/24 and 10/31. Please be in prayer for who the Lord would 

lead you to nominate. Qualifications are available at the coffee bar. For more information, please see Steve 

Jefferys. 
 

FAMILY SUNDAY 

Our next Family Sunday will be Sunday, October 31st. There’ll be no childcare during the morning service. 
 

SPECIAL MINISTRY LUNCH FUNDRAISER 

Our Special Ministry will host a Lasagna Lunch Fundraiser Oct. 31st following the morning service. All proceeds 

will benefit their extra-curricular activities. They’re also hosting a RADA fundraiser, please see them in the 

Sanctuary foyer for more information or see Mrs. Cam Harris. 
 

SERVANT OF THE MONTH 

October’s servant of the month is Brody Oliver. Brody faithfully serves in our music and media ministry. He also 

serves as a leader in our Youth Ministry and helps with the Youth Worship Team. He truly has a servant’s heart. 

Thank you, Brody, for your faithfulness and service to your church family, and our Lord and Savior! 


